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There are a lot of areas that need to be addressed in the NY State Scoping Plan. Starting

with probably the most important key issue which is fossil fuel infrastructure. There are many

goals set up for the coming years regarding the cutting of these infrastructures. These changes to

the way we are building infrastructure will allow for the goals of 2030 and 2050 to be met.

Another key issue that needs to be addressed is climate report cards in NY. The people that are

paying taxes for these changes to occur, need consistent updates on what the money is going to

and the overall progression of these environmental changes. The citizens need reassurance and

proof that there is change occurring at the state level. Moving on, there needs to be a stronger

push towards fully electric vehicles in the coming years. If this switch were able to occur soon,

the amount of fossil fuels being omitted would be cut greatly. While it is understandably not

reasonable to make this switch immediately, by laying out a solid progressive plan, the switch

can be made. Another point that is very relevant in the modern world is the usage of

cryptocurrency mining. Many people fail to realize there is a very high consumption of energy in

regards to mining this crypto. Bitcoin mining is estimated to create about 40 billion pounds of

carbon admissions1. While there are a lot of areas that can be addressed within this scoping plan,

I believe these are the most important and realistic changes that can be made within New York

state.

1https://www.businessinsider.com/personal-finance/cryptocurrency-environmental-impact#:~:text=In%20th
e%20US%2C%20Bitcoin%20mining,its%20carbon%20emissions%20by%202030.


